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Townsend, Erle

From: Norman & Martha Moyer <vtmoyer22@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 8, 2024 7:19 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program, Reposting

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Board Members,  I would like to voice my objections to mandating 

electric cars for Maine.  This would be a mandate that would not be 

appropriate for Maine at this time. 

     There are not enough support systems established yet, to force an 

increase in electric vehicles.  I don't particularly object to electric vehicles, 

but I don't feel confident that I would have the means to purchase one, 

nor the assurance there would be charging stations available wherever I 

wish to travel in Maine.  With the frequency of large electric 

power outages in our state, would this mandate cause people to be 

stranded?  How is that being addressed?  

     Please do not pass this proposal .    

    Respectfully, Martha Moyer 

                         Waterville, Maine 


